
membership.  Coke County 
Retired Teachers members can 
also answer membership 
question.

The next meeting of  the 
CCRTA will be held Monday, 
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 Robert Lee High School hosted a Health and Safety Fair on October 18, 
2019.  Local law enforcement, along with several other entities were on site to talk to the high school 
students about vehicle maintenance, cyber safety, proper interaction with peace officers, CPR overview, 
stop the bleed, and negative effects of  alcohol and tobacco use.  Students in grades 7-12 attended 30 
minute sessions with each group throughout the morning.  They were able to ask questions and gain 
valuable knowledge towards things they might face in their daily lives.  Speakers at the event included 
Rebecca Alexander with The Family Shelter, Sheriff  Wayne McCutchen and Deputy Anthony Lopez 
(bottom right photo) with the Coke County Sheriff’s Office, Jason Moran and Grace Todacheeny (top 
photo) with Robert Lee EMS, State Troopers Drew McCrary and Justin Baker (top right photo), and 
David M. Aguirre and David F. Aguirre with TxDOT.

All retired school personnel 
are encouraged to join TRTA.  
Membership numbers are 
noted by those who determine
retirement conditions.  Active 
members of  TRTA vote. Also, 
the number of  public school 
retired school personnel 

who do not belong to TRTA are  
counted. Current public school 
personnel may also be counted 
by having a 
sustaining membership.  To 
become an active part of  TRTA, 
go to info@trta.org for answers 
to questions regarding 

November 18, 2019, at noon at 
the First Baptist
Church in Bronte.  All retired 
and public school personnel are 

more than welcome to attend and 
share pot luck
lunch, fellowship and 
information.

Since August 1, the Bronte 
Lady Longhorns have been a 
constant inspiration as they 
work to attain goals and 
dreams.  With one regular 
season game remaining at 
Rochelle, the hope of  a post-

season is becoming a reality. The 
Lady Longhorns have recently 
beaten Veribest, fallen to Water 
Valley, beaten Sterling City and 
Miles in hard-fought matches, 
and now sit firmly in second 
place in district behind Water 
Valley.

(Continued on page 7)


